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Our Ref: MGLA240815-2963

21 September 2015

Dear N,

Freedom of Information Act request

Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 22 August 2015. Your
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and we can today
provide you with a response to your request. You asked for the release of the following
information:

1. A series of questions relating to Brixton Green’s GLA Community Right to Build project;

| can confirm that the GLA holds the information you have requested and this information
accompanies this letter.

If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the
reference at the top of this letter.

Yours sincerely,

If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at:
http://www.london.gov.uk/mayor-assembly/gla/governing-organisation/freedom-

information.
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